View this email in your browser



10th January 2025

Dear Member

The approximately 83rd Shuttlecock President has the immense pleasure and honour of inviting you to sign up for his Dinner on February 17th 2025.

This year's theme takes inspiration from Wes Anderson's iconic movie "The Grand Budapest Hotel".

From pyjamas, tower boy & chambermaid uniforms, white & black ties, morning suits & gowns to bed sheets... Join me, and be the most interesting Hotel guest or employee!

Ticket Application Process

Applications can only be made online for a maximum of two people. Tickets are limited.

If you are allocated tickets, you will be asked to initiate payment within a week's time. Should you fail to do so, your ticket(s) will be resold.

Tickets are limited, non-refundable and only transferable by the President.

The closing date for ticket applications is 17th January 2025, make sure you get your requests in as soon as possible through the following link:

https://pp.events/avLQyZrV

Yours sincerely,

Silvano approx. LXXXIII





Copyright © 2025 St Moritz Tobogganing Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

